
New Bedford Emergency Shelter
to  Open  at  PAACA  for
Residents in Need of Shelter
In light of the approaching storm, the City of New Bedford
Emergency Management Department has requested the opening of
an  emergency  overflow  shelter  at  Positive  Action  Against
Chemical  Addiction,  Inc.(PAACA)’s  360  Coggeshall  Street
facility for Saturday, 23 Jan, 2016 and Sunday, 24 Jan, 2016
nights. It will open at 6:30pm on Saturday.

Full details on snow emergency parking bans here.
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